
 

Spread kindness like confetti! 
As we find ourselves in Lockdown 3, local residents 

have organised a “Festival of Kindness”. 
 

They have received permission from the council to carry out “yarn 
bombing” around the village, to spread a little colour and joy in these 

uncertain times. 
 

We want to encourage our children to get involved, so unleash your 
creative side and find some wool and see what you can decorate the 

village with! 

 
See NE40 Festival of 
Kindness facebook page 
for more information.  


